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Santa Cruz Police Invites Community Input on Proposed Quality of Life 
Ordinances 

at Public Safety Town Hall Meetings on March 9, 11 and 12  
 
SANTA CRUZ —The Santa Cruz Police Department will host three Town Hall meetings in March 
to get feedback from residents on the proposed Public Safety Quality of Life Ordinance 
Package. The town hall series takes place on:  
 
Monday, March 9 at Delaveaga Elementary School  
1145 Morrissey Blvd, Santa Cruz, CA 95065  
 
Wednesday, March 11 at Louden Nelson Community Center 
301 Center St, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 
 
Thursday, March 12 at Peace United Church  
900 High Street, CA 95060  
 
Each session takes place from 6:00 to 7:30 p.m.  The meeting is an opportunity for citizens to 
meet with Chief Mills and command staff. We will discuss city-wide public safety, an overview 
of police initiatives, and quality of life issues affecting neighborhoods. 
 
Community engagement is essential in the development of the proposed Quality of Life 
Ordinance Package. Feedback is encouraged and sought from residents during the entire 
process.  
 
To learn more about the proposed ordinances, including the opportunity to leave comments, 
questions, and suggestions, visit www.cityofsantacruz.com/PoliceTownHall. 
 
Chief Mills Town Hall meetings are part of the Santa Cruz Police Department's efforts to 
promote citizen involvement in keeping with the City of Santa Cruz's commitment to 
transparency in every aspect of City government.  



 

 
 
Santa Cruz Police Public Safety Town Hall Meetings event flyer attached.  
 


